
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-4-24 

 

Title:  Residency Requirement for Liquor Licensees Repeal 

 

Date:  February 28, 2024 

 

 

This ordinance eliminates the residency requirement for receiving a City of Annapolis liquor 

license in accordance with State law. This may increase liquor license fee revenue; however, we 

cannot estimate how many additional liquor licenses will be requested and, therefore cannot 

determine the fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


